
 
 

Service Hour Opportunities 
 
The Confirmation preparation program at St. Edith involves your child 
completing service hours. This helps students understand the importance 
of putting their faith in to action by serving others and helps them to see the 
face of Jesus in those they serve. Students in the 8th grade will need to 
complete at least 10 hours of service by March, 2023. Students in the 7th 
grade will need to complete at least 5 hours of service by April, 2023. 
Students will document their service hours on the required form. 
 
Many service activities can meet this requirement and your student is 
welcome to participate in any activity that serves others (without pay) 
outside of the home and family.  
 
Parents/guardians are encouraged to attend activities with their child. 
Attending together can lead to meaningful conversations about the 
experience. 
 
Please remind your child to bring the form documenting their service hours 
to have it signed at the event.  
 
Students may have a phone with them at aservice activity, but it should be 
used only in an emergency. Non-emergency phone use during a service 
activity are not allowed as it is distracting and removes the focus from the 
service opportunity. 
 


